
 
SIS/STC/066/2019-2020         November 4, 2019  

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that there will be regular classes for KG on Wednesday, November 6, 2019.  The new 

date of the scheduled Sports meet (SR KG) will be informed later.  Participants for Fancy Dress (KG) should 

report at 3.30 pm on Thursday, November 7, 2019 and should follow the guidelines given in the schedule.  

There will be no regular class on Thursday, November 7, 2019. 

 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


